Librarian’s Report
Nov. 26, 2024
I. Statistics: Oct. 2024 (+/- % Changes From Last Year)
Circulation:3627 (+83%)			Digital Circulation: 547 (+6%)	
Computer Use:273(+22%)		WIFI Use: 1480
Interlibrary Loan Loans: 267(-57%)	ILL Borrows:582(+71%)
Children’s Programs:179		YA Programs:4		Adult Programs:365

II. Program Report
Children (PK – Grade 4)
A new Storytime session just began and will continue until December 18.  Bookworm Club is more than halfway through and is going well.  In December we have a “Cocoa & Coloring” afterschool event and a Dinosaur themed Sat. stories with fossils to dig.  We are also offering a Winter Break bingo challenge.  This month I visited a third-grade classroom to promote the library and handed out 20 library card registrations applications.

Teen (Grades 5 – 12)
We have had 2 teens at each session of Bookworm Club getting community service credit for assisting with the younger children. In Once bookworm ends in December, teens will have an afterschool game day event and an ornament making program.

Adult
Due to the popularity of Senior Swing, we are having a Winter Holiday themed version in December.  Book Discussion attendance was smaller than usual (11 attendees instead of 18) in November due to a schedule change because of the Thanksgiving holiday.  Attendance at Mahjong has also lessened this Fall but still gets 6-8 people weekly.  The felting class filled up to max capacity of 12 attendees and was well received by everyone.

III. Upcoming Programs
See calendars and flyers for more details about upcoming programs.  


